
INVITES YOU TO JOIN US

FOR A RECEPTION TO CELEBRATE 

THE DEDICATION OF OUR NEW CAMPUS HOME

WEDNESDAY, THE FIFTH OF SEPTEMBER 

TWO THOUSAND AND TWELVE 

3:30 PM – 5:00 PM

301 HORNBAKE LIBRARY

UNIVERSITY OF MARYLAND, COLLEGE PARK

COLLEGE PARK, MARYLAND

PLEASE JOIN US FOR THIS VERY SPECIAL OCCASION. 

RSVP TO MITH@UMD.EDU BY THE TWENTIETH OF AUGUST.


